If you have any old
Christmas decorations or
unwanted Christmas
gifts please consider
donating them to us for
the Summer/ Christmas
Fayres. We will accept
donations any time, just
bring them into the
office or give them to
Joe or Sue.

We hope you will continue to
support our events in 2017, if
you have any ideas please get in
touch at

woodendfowes@yahoo.com

or see Joe/Sue
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FRIENDS OF wOOD END SCHOOL

would like to wish you a

and say a BIG

Thank you!

for all your supportin 2016!

Thank you to the few
new parent helpers and
to the existing
helpers/members of
FOWES. Events would
not be able to go ahead
without your support.
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Parents/family members are
always welcome to join
FOWES. Friendly, relaxed
meetings are announced in
the school newsletter and
younger children are
welcome to come along too.




